

## NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Simi Valley Youth Council on Tuesday, November 20, 2018, at 5:00 p.m. has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled Youth Council meeting will be held at 5:00 p.m., on Tuesday, December 4, 2018, at the Ronald Reagan Presidential Library and Museum in the Air Force One Board Room, 40 Presidential Drive.

For more information, please call Kristin Tignac, Youth Council Coordinator, at 805-583-6766.

Anna M. Medina
Deputy Community Services Director

If any interested individual has a disability that may require accommodation to participate in this meeting, please contact the Youth Council Coordinator at (805) 583-6766. Upon advance notification, reasonable arrangements will be made to provide accessibility to the meeting.

